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As we approach the International Year of Peace in
1986, which is being proclaimed by the United Nations on
October 24, the Government has renewed its commitment to the
pursuit of progress in the arms control and disarmament
field . This will continue to be a matter of the highest
priority for the Canadian Government .
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